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 ATTENTION  
HAJJ & UMRAH OPERATOR COMPANIES 

 
 
 
The SECP is pleased to announce that in order to facilitate companies 
incorporated to provide Haj and Umrah services, or seeking 
incorporation for such purpose in pursuance of the direction issued by 
the Ministry of Religious Affairs with regard to enhance their minimum 
paid up capital to Rs. 3.0 million, the Registrar concerned shall waive 
the requirement of a 21 day notice period for holding Extra-ordinary 
General Meeting, provided that an application in this regard is received 
from the companies before 12th June, 2006. 
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